
hstem Regional Fisheries Board 

Bard Iascaigh Rtigidnach an Oirthir 

Noeleen Keavey 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
Office of Licensing and Guidance, 
PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 

Your Reference - 152-3 
Our Reference - BB/DD/86 

August 10fh, 2005 

Re: d52-3 Notification on Waste Licence Review, Oxigen Environmental Lid, 
Robinhood Inch Est., Ballymount, Dublin 22. 

Dear Ms. Keavey, 

In relation to the above waste licence review, the Board has no objections to the 
agency’s proposed decision. 

Yours sincerely, 

ntal Officer - Dublin District 

The Eastern Regional 
Fisheries Board 
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